
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  KWA/MBE 

 
6th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Wider Community 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to secure the best provision for young people, LEAP Multi Academy 
Trust are currently in the process of joining New Collaborative Learning Trust (NCLT).  This larger organisation 
will provide a range of benefits for students, families and the wider community.   
 
We would like to invite you to attend an information session for Dinnington High School parents and the 
wider community to share details about the transfer and what the benefits for students, parents and wider 
community will be.   
 
The meeting will take place on 22 February in the Hall at 5.30pm.    
 
Whilst the meeting will give the opportunity to ask any questions, if you could email sam.corbett@leap-
mat.org.uk with any questions before the session we will endeavour to answer them in the presentation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Kerry Wade 
Associate Headteacher 
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